
The IV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC.16 (IV-04)1 To instruct the Executive Secretary: 
1- To send a letter to the Director General of ETSI, on behalf of the 

Chair of PCC.I, relaying our appreciation for the invitation made 
to CITEL for participating in ETSI Technical Committees´ 
activities announced in: 
http://webapp.etsi.org/meetingcalendar/ViewMeetings.asp?qST
ART_DATE=today, and 

2- To send a note to all Member States and associate members , on 
behalf of the Chair of PCC.I, informing them about this invitation 
made by ETSI and requesting that Members wishing to participate 
in ETSI Technical Committees´ meetings to do so through the 
Secretariat of CITEL.  
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